Are you looking for a volunteering opportunity to
give back to your local community?

Upper Beeding Primary School is looking for new governors!

You do not have to be connected to the school, or have a background in education: it is valuable to us to have
governors with a wide range of skills and experience.

We are a friendly group of volunteers who carry out an important, interesting and rewarding role in the school by:

Ensuring clarity of vision, ethos and strategic direction
Acting as a critical friend, asking questions about the educational performance of the school
Overseeing the financial performance of the school and making sure its money is well spent

We have seven Full Governing Board meetings a year, on a Wednesday between 4 and 6pm. Our school community is
incredibly welcoming and we would love to hear from you if you are interested or have further questions.

If you or someone you know would like to join us, please contact the School Office on
office@upperbeedingprimary.co.uk or 01903 812288.
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